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Raising Awareness
Posted by Lucy Aldridge - 2010/06/17 14:14
_____________________________________

Bengry Motors in Southern Avenue, Leominster kindly invited The William Aldridge Foundation along to
have an exhibition stand at their Ride & Drive event on 16th June to raise awareness and show support
for the 'Kilimanjaro 2010 Appeal', and the work of The Foundation in memory of a local fallen 'Hero'.  

We had many visitors to the stand eager to find out more about the Support we offer to our Armed
Forces and to discuss some of the issues surrounding the conflict in Afghanistan. 

We gratefully received a healthy total £164.00 for the raffle and sale of wristbands. 

Many thanks to Bengry Motors who have pledged to continue supporting The William Aldridge
Foundation and The Kilimanjaro 2010 Appeal.
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